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I am writing on behalf of all Oregonians who are tax paying citizens.  Please return 

surplus funds back to Oregonians.  It is unfathomable that this is even being 

considered to take money away from taxpayers  after it was voted in 2000 to give 

funds back if there was a surplus.  If there wasn't so much "free" money being given 

away it probably wouldn't be on the table to take more from those of us who do pay 

our taxes. 

 

A very concerned Oregonian and multiple small business owner 


